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From:

Sent:

Gordon Clatworthy <clatworthy.gordon@gmail.com>
Saturday, August 9, 2025 12:44 PM
COB

Sheriff ICE detainee transfer

To:

Subject:

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Dear Humboldt County Supervisors,

According to the recent handout, the Humboldt County Sheriff's Office has transferred an individual to ICE custody. I

would like to request that the name of this individual be released publicly, along with information on the qualifying
offenses that allowed the Sheriffs Office to cooperate with ICE for the purpose of this transfer. Additionally, I would like

to know the ultimate destination or status of this individual following their transfer to ICE.

Given the current climate surrounding ICE and the documented concerns about their willingness to disregard due
process, transparency in this matter is crucial. Our community deserves to understand the circumstances and safeguards

in place to ensure that constitutional rights are upheld in all such transfers.

Sincerely,

Gordon Clatworthy
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